
2020 started on a very positive note until COVID-19 

shut the country down. But, like all of us, we had to 

adapt to survive, which we did. Tennis was one of the 

safest sports to play due to the distances between 

student, coach and outside play. Tennis is a great 

sport to observe social distancing while exercising and 

enjoying this lovely weather. We follow all protocols and 

compliance regulations put forward by government 

and Tennis South Africa. 

This is a great opportunity for adults or children to 

improve their tennis skills. 

Even if you are new to the sport, take this opportunity 

to start the sport of a lifetime. 

If this pandemic has taught us anything, it’s that quality 

time is irreplaceable. Tennis is a great opportunity for 

a family to play a sport together and make memories 

that last a lifetime. 

Please feel free to contact me for further information. 

Dino Pavlou Head Coach

at Pretoria Country Club
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